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Reminders & Useful Information  

 
 E-Safety 
 
We have lots of Safety Advise on our School Website from National 
Online Safety. Please take the time to have a read though whichever 
ones maybe be relevant to you and your family. 
They can be found here: https://fendittonprimary.org/e-safety/ 
 

School Gates 
Please remember that 

the school gates 
now close at 9am. 

 

REMINDER: WE ARE 
A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

 
 

  

Water Bottles 
Please don’t forget to send your child 

in with a water bottle 
every day. 

 

  
Second-hand Uniform 

The PTFA have installed a permanent second-hand stall 
on the school ground. It is sited on the patio by the year 1 
class doors. It is open 24/7, ask any member of the staff 
for the lock combination. We have loads of lovely items in 
great condition, so please come and browse. 
 
 
Contact: ptfa@fendittonprimary.org 

 

EVENTS/MEETINGS  

Thursday 15th February 6-7pm Year 3 & 4 Residential Parent Meeting 

Friday 16th February   9.15-9.45am Brunel Class Assembly for Parents 

Friday 16th February 3.40-4.40pm Year 5 String Concert (Year 5 Parents Only) 

Friday 16th February  Last Day of Half Term  

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd February Half Term 

Monday 26th February  School Starts 
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Year 5/6 Girls Football Tournament  
 
Congratulations to our Year 5/6 Girls Football 
team who took part in the Cambridgeshire 
football tournament this week. They played 
amazingly well, winning games 2-0, 3-1 and 3-0. 
The team was awarded a trophy for being the 
most respectful team out of 12 schools. The 
tournament host said they were competitive in 
the right way, showed respect, fair play and 
sportsmanship and shook hands after the games. 
What amazing role models our girls football team 
are! Well done!  
 
Ryan Parker 
Physical Education and Physical Activity Lead 
Primary PE Trust System Leader 

 

 

 

 

School Meal Ordering System 
 
We would like to thank everyone for your 
continued support and patience with this new 
meal ordering system. It seems to be working well 
now despite a few earlier problems. 
 
If you would like your child to have meals next 
week, please continue to pre order online by 
midnight on Saturday using the following link: 
https://innovate2020.cashlessschool.co.uk 
 
Please remember, if you know of any times your 
child will be out of school e.g. medical 
appointments, trips etc then you will need to 
cancel the meals via the online system in advance 
or you may still be charged for these meals. 
 
If anyone is having any difficulties with this or 
logging on  
and ordering your child’s meals, then please 
contact Innovate on 0204 542 7211 or 
primary@impactfood.co.uk  
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Lay by Parking Outside School 
 
Please could we respectfully request that only parents who 
have and can display a blue badge park in the lay-by 
mornings and afternoons, unless you have prior 
permission from the school. 
 
Please could we also make you aware that parents MUST 
NOT block the school gates, this includes the gate to the 
school car park and the gate to the playground, as these 
must be accessible at all times. 

    

 

 

 

Local Events 
 
St Peter's Church Services  
 
● Sunday 11th February at 4pm - Village Service followed 
by pancakes as Shrove Tuesday is on 13th February and 
Lent begins on Wednesday 14th February. Come along on 
11th  February and see how you get on tossing pancakes 
before eating them!  
● Ash Wednesday 14th February - there will be a special 
service in Fen Ditton at 7.30pm. The Cambridge Vocal 
Consort will sing Byrd's Mass for Four Voices as part of 
the Choral Eucharist and Imposition of Ashes. 

 

 
 
 

 

 TERM DATES  

AUTUMN TERM 2023 
Training Day 1 – Friday 1 Sep 
Term Starts – Monday 4 Sep 
School Ends – Friday 20 Oct 

Half Term - 23 - 27 Oct 
Training Day 2 – Monday 30 Oct 
School Starts – Tuesday 31 Oct 

Term Ends – Wednesday 20 Dec 

SPRING TERM 2024 
Training Day 3 – Thursday 4 Jan 

Term Starts – Friday 5 Jan 
School Ends – Friday 16 Feb 

Half Term - 19 - 23 Feb 
School Starts – Monday 26 Feb 
Term Ends – Thursday 28 Mar 

SUMMER TERM 2024 
Training Day 4 – Monday 15 Apr 

Term Starts – Tuesday 16 Apr 
May Bank Holiday – Monday 6 May 

School Ends – Friday 24 May 
Half Term - 27 – 31 May 

School Starts – Monday 3 June 
Term Ends – Friday 19 July 

Training Day 5 – Monday 22nd Jul 

 

We take our data protection seriously.   
Click here for the link to Anglian Learning website. https://anglianlearning.org/gdpr-policies/ 

 

http://www.fendittonprimaryschool.org.uk/
mailto:office@fendittonprimary.org
https://anglianlearning.org/gdpr-policies/

